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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/08/2024  20:02:272024/2992/P APP Eliza Caird

We live next door and are worried that since we’ve already had so much trouble and building subsidence from 

the trees, somebody digging a basement could make things much worse than they already are.  We are also 

worried that the small amount of light we get from the skylight in our back room in the basement flat will be 

inhibited either during or because of the final structure.

14/08/2024  15:00:132024/2992/P OBJ Frances Ruffelle Concerned about the double storey height of the planned extension cutting out the light. Our bedroom on the 

lower floor of number one relies on light coming through the sky light which is the only window. Also, 

subsidence has occurred in number 1, 2 and 3. The excavation planning is quite a worry for these houses.

14/08/2024  20:26:032024/2992/P OBJ Mark Hyland I would like to object to the proposed building works:

The ground beneath numbers 1&2 St. George's Terr., the Queens pub at 49 RPR, and our house at 51 RPR, 

as well as adjoining properties in St. George's Mews is already prone to subsidence due to settling following 

the removal of several large trees; and furthermore there is a tunnel running from behind the pub to one of the 

houses in the mews, plus a garden retaining wall which supports the garden deck at the rear of our house, 

both of which could easily be compromised and prone to damage or collapse by any major excavation/ 

building works as per the application for extension, which I understand is vague in it's details
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